
Public Hearing of the Spencer-Owen Community Schools and Spencer-Owen 
Education Association 

 
Spencer-Owen Community Schools and the Spencer-Owen Education Association will 
hold a public hearing on September 9, 2021, at 5:00 p.m. at Owen Valley Middle 
School, 626 West State Road 46, Spencer, IN 47460.  
 
Public testimony will be taken at this meeting pursuant to Indiana Code 20-29-6-1(a) 
regarding teacher compensation and collective bargaining. 


